
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
P. O. BOX 871 

SANTA F E , NEW MEXICO 

September 2, 1959 

E l Paso Natural Gaa Company 
Box 1492 
E l Paso, Texas 

Attention; Mr. C. L . Perkins 

Re: Rincon Unit - Water Pre ssure 
Maintenance Profr^anrt; JOo~ 
Arriba County, Naw Mexico 

Gentlemen: 

This is to advise that taa New Mexico Oil Conservation 
Commission has this date approved your proposal, dated April 1, 1959. 
as operator of the Rincon Unit Area, Rio Arriba County, New Mexico, 
to join with Caulkins Oil Company ia a joint water pressure maintenance 
project for the South Blanco-Tocito OU Pool. 

Approval is made contingent upon like approval being obtained 
from the United States Geological Survey and the Commissioner of Public 
Lands of the State of New Mexico. 

We are forwarding two copies of your proposal to the 
Commissioner of Public Lands for his consideration. 

Very truly yours, 

A. L . PORTER, J r . , 
Secretary-Director 

ALP/DSN/og 

cc: U. S Geological Survey - Roswell 
Commissioner of Public Lands Santa Fe 


